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Complaints Procedure


We hope that parents and carers will be happy with the service that Rosshall Nursery School provides.  All the nursery staff are committed to maintaining and improving our service.  If parents or carers have any suggestions to make about the service, or if they are unhappy about some aspect of the service, they are encouraged to contact the Head of Establishment in the first instance.  Hopefully an amicable solution will be reached, but if a parent or carer feels that a complaint has not been satisfactorily resolved with the Head of Establishment they should then contact the Early Years Manager or the South Area Manager.  The Head of Establishment will provide names, contact addresses and telephone numbers on request.  Alternatively, a parent can complain to the Care Inspectorate.  Once again, a contact address and telephone will be available from the Head of Establishment.  

Information about how to put forward suggestions and complaints will be included in the Nursery Handbook, which all parents receive on admission and can request at any time.  This is also avialble on bothe the nursery website and GC website.  All staff are aware of the complaints procedure, and will direct parents with complaints to the Head of Establishment.
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